
Dear Club Members ... 

Happy Fall, Pickleball Enthusiasts! As the leaves change and the air gets crisp, we're excited to 
share the names of the Board of Directors for 2024/25 and also to let you know of a fun event 
coming up that you will want to mark on your calendars. 

New Board of Directors for 2024/25 

Our Board consists of 4 new Board Members: Becky Warrington - Chair, Heather Lavender - Co-
Chair, Debbie Matheson - Secretary, Brad Pollard - Director at Large, and Loretta Pollard as 
Treasurer (we are thankful to Loretta for staying on another year). 

We would like to thank the previous Board of Directors as well as all the members who volunteered 
their time to make 2024 such a successful year. A special thank you to Colin and Maureen Collister 
who are a wealth of knowledge and are continuing to help the new board members with a smooth 
transition. 

Debbie Matheson will be taking over the event planning from Maureen Collister for the new 
season. Many of the volunteers who ran events this past year have offered to stay on. A special 
thank you to Linda Rush, Donna Fujita, Loretta Pollard, Cindy Paquette, Denise McArthur, Corina 
Balcom, Maggie and Roy Wanbon, Lynne Phillips. Apologies if we missed your name, please know 
you are all greatly appreciated. 

Heather Lavender has offered to take over the administration part of the website, Cindy Paquette 
has volunteered to look after the event section and Becky Warrington will look after the incoming 
emails on the website. 

 

Christmas Meet & Greet: Thursday, November 28 from 6 - 9 pm at the Legion, Shawnigan-Mill 
Bay Road  

Thursday, November 28 from 6:00 to 9:00 pm at the Royal Canadian Legion, Shawnigan-Mill Bay 
Road 

Come out to meet and participate in some fun games and pizza. It doesn't matter if you come as a 
single or a couple or that you don't know anyone, this will be a very social event with the goal that 
you interact with everyone there. There will be a full cash bar supplied by the Legion. 

A social committee is being organized for this event to help with games, set up, and decorations, 
etc. We are looking for 3 - 5 people, if you can help please contact Becky: 
becky@warringtonfamily.ca or 604-968-5503. 

Stay tuned for more details - sign-up for the Christmas Meet & Greet coming soon! 



 

Registration Reminder - January 1, 2025 

A reminder will be sent out via email early December. Registration information will be sent to 
current members and those on our 2024 waitlist. Depending on the registration numbers, an 
opportunity to invite the 2025 waitlist may exist. 

Thank you for being part of our vibrant community! We can't wait to see you on the courts this fall. If 
you have any questions or suggestions, feel free to reach out! 

Warm wishes to you and on behalf of the Board we look forward to working with you! 
 

 


